
Warm welcome from the school principal, 

 

Students, parents and teachers, on this first day of our preschool, Little 

Brown welcome you all into either our preschool program or after school 

programs. This year is going to be a great landmark year as we state our 

visions, 1. Educate the global minds, 2. Inspire a love of learning, 3. 

Celebrate the creativity and achievements. Throughout this year we will all 

work together to explore and instill these spirits in our Little Brown 

community.  

 

First of all we will strive to educate the global mind. This means looking at 

the world from multiple perspectives, respecting the local environment as well 

as global, and openness to diversity and other cultures. Students will learn 

more about the global mind through our cultural activities such as Japanese 

culture week and international week.   

 

Secondly, A love of learning is the best gift any educator can give a child. We 

will teach the fun and joy of learning as we want them to know that learning is 

not only for school but a life-long process. Students who love to learn will be 

self motivated, curious, positive, and cooperative with others.  

 

Finally, we will celebrate our students' creativity and achievements. Every 

step forward and every effort they make to learn is a milestone for that 

individual student's life as well as for our school and for the human race. 

Throughout this year I hope to see many celebrations for efforts made toward 

excellence. 

 

As this school strives to achieve these goals I invite the parents to 

participate and contribute in any way you can. I am looking forward to 

working together for a successful school year. 

 

Thank you and I am looking forward to working together as a team. 

 


